



January 20, 2020

Mr. Chris McCarthy
Detroit Region, Sports Car Club of America
P.O. Box 401018
Redford, MI 48240

Dear Mr. McCarthy,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$2,000 from the Detroit Region, Sports Car Club of America to Gleaners Community Food Bank in support of our 10th Annual Cereal Drive during November Double Your Donation Day 2019! Your donation was doubled, thanks to our generous match partner, Ford Motor Company, and helped to provide 12,000 meals to hungry children, families, and seniors this past holiday season.

I would like to apologize for the delay in sending this official acknowledgement. It is our practice that you would have received this letter within one week of receipt of your gift. It recently came to my attention that there was a mistake in our recording process, and several donors were not acknowledged. It is not acceptable to have this amount of time pass without recognition of your generous support. We have resolved the problem, and I have been assured that it will not happen again. I apologize for any inconvenience and want you to know how appreciative the Gleaners team is to have your support. Our work would not be possible without your compassion and generosity.

Last year, Gleaners distributed more than 45 million pounds of food to our neighbors in need. Our programs and initiatives helped struggling families, seniors, and veterans in new and innovative ways. Gleaners worked with schools to help bring households to full-food security. We built on the success of our healthcare programs to reach more vulnerable food-insecure patients with complex health needs.

Thanks so much!

When we come together, we can end hunger in our community. Thank you for your continued

support.

With gratitude,

Gerald F. Brisson President

Gleaners is a 501[c][3] organization. Your donation is 100 percent tax deductible to the extent allowed by law; you received no goods or services because of this donation.